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Mandana Mazaheri
mandana.mazaheri@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mandana,

Mt Piper Ash Placement Project-Lamberts North Ash Repository Modification 1,
Project Approval PA09_0186, Lot 9 DP804929 and Lot 101 DP1240974

I refer to your email received 21 May 2021 in regard to a modification to the Mt Piper Ash
Placement Project Lamberts North Ash Repository, Project Approval PA09_0186, Lot 9
DP804929 and Lot 101 DP1240974 and the request for Council comment on the application.

Council notes that the modification involves installing a leachate barrier system to capture and
subsequently reuse/treat leachate that has moved through the ash placed above the liner.
The modification also seeks to reduce the footprint to avoid interaction with the existing
Western Coal Service Infrastructure area.

As such, Council has no objection to the modification subject to the original conditions
remaining on the consent.

Please do not hesitate to contact Miss Lauren Stevens who is available between 8:15am and
10:30am Monday to Friday on (02) 63549999, in Council's Environment & Development
Department should you have any queries in relation to this matter.

Yours sincerely
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Paul Cashel
DEVELOPMENT MANAGER
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